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The prototype installation works, which will be concluded by the end of this month, continue

unabated. All the main components of the pre- and post-treatment stages have been already set up,

thus the plant based in Ozzano dell’Emilia (Bologna, Italy) begins to take shape. The Valmet’s unit,

the core of the process, is almost concluded. Just few connections and then it can start!

In the meantime, various preparatory experimental activities continues with the aim to assess the

behaviour of green wastes in the anaerobic digestion stage that will help us with the management

of our prototype.
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